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EMPLOYEE TERMINATED AND SUPERVISOR RESIGNS FOR THEFT 

OF AMTRAK PROPERTY 

Activity Date: February 17, 2022 

Date Posted: March 8, 2022 

Case Number: NY-22-0226-O 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-313 

 

A Cleaner based in Sunnyside Yard, New York, was terminated on February 17, 2022, 

after his disciplinary hearing for theft of supplies. During the joint investigation with 

the Amtrak Police Department, we found that the employee—along with his 

supervisor—violated company policies by stealing company property. Both employees 

admitted to taking the company property without permission or authority to do so. The 

supervisor resigned on February 4, 2022, after being interviewed by our office. Both 

employees are ineligible for rehire. 


